
	

 
Notice of Consultation 

 
ICT 2017 – 1 – Consultation 

Consultation on Implementation of DNSSEC Validation 
 
 
The Utility Regulation and Competition Office (‘OfReg’) is launching a consultation with 
holders of Type 9 – Internet Service Provider (‘ISP’) ICT service licences on matters 
relating to the implementation of Domain Name System Security Extensions (‘DNSSEC’) 
validation services in the Cayman Islands. 
 
The consultation document will be sent to the relevant parties via email correspondence. 
 
Responses to the consultation must be submitted to OfReg on or before 5 p.m., 4 July 
2017 by email to consultations@ofreg.ky.  Reply comments to those submissions must 
be submitted on or before 5 p.m., 17 July 2017 by email to consultations@ofreg.ky.  
 
Any queries regarding this consultation may be addressed to Jose Hernandez at 
jose.hernandez@ofreg.ky.   


